
PUBLIC NOTICE
CONSULTATION ON THE DRAFT  
LONG-TERM PLAN 2021–31 

This is a Special Consultative Procedure in accordance with section 83 of the  
Local Government Act 2002.

The Canterbury Regional Council (Environment Canterbury) invites the public to make 
submissions on its draft Long-Term Plan 2021–31.

The draft Long-Term Plan sets out the activities, priorities and work programmes 
Environment Canterbury is proposing to deliver over a 10-year period. It also outlines 
the costs and how they could be funded.

For more information about the options being proposed, review the Consultation 
Document and draft Long-Term Plan 2021–31 (or supplementary information). 

You can find out more and download these documents at haveyoursay.ecan.govt.nz/LTP, 
view a copy at your local library, or call Customer Services on 0800 324 636 to request 
a hard copy. 

MAKING A SUBMISSION
You may make a submission on the proposed changes:

•	 Online at haveyoursay.ecan.govt.nz/LTP

•	 �By email to mailroom@ecan.govt.nz using ‘LTP submission’ as your email subject

•	 By video using the online submission form 

•	 �By post to LTP submission,  
Freepost 1201,  
PO Box 345,  
Christchurch 8140.

Submissions close Sunday 11 April.

 
Dr Stefanie Rixecker, 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

8 March 2021

Taking action together to shape a thriving and  
resilient Canterbury, now and for future generations.
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